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With Oregon’s growing population comes growing workers commuting time. This 

would help alleviate traffic backups and cut back on fuel consumption/pollution. 

Motorcycle are lighter then cars and do less damage on roads so more people 

moving over to two wheels would be a win win for all of Oregon. 


